
It’s hard to say which was more impressive on Sep. 17: 42 combined fourth-quarter points, between Syracuse
and Purdue … or 27 units of blood collected while the game was playing out.

The Stumptown Orange’s annual football game watch and blood drive was successful from both the football and
community service perspectives. The event, at Old Market Pub in southwest Portland, attracted nine alums and
friends of Syracuse and many more blood donors.

Syracuse survived six lead changes to finally defeat the Boilermakers, 32-29, with a touchdown with seven
seconds left in a wildly entertaining game. It’s the first 3-0 start for ’Cuse since the 2018 team led by Lake
Oswegan Eric Dungey.
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Ted Bunga ’61 (above left) was among the donors who rolled up their sleeves under the watchful eye of Elvis.
The blood drive has always been open to other alumni clubs. This year, we welcomed Gail Zuro from the
Wisconsin alumni club and UNC Tar Heel Pete Sommerfeld (below left).

Thanks to our blood donors and volunteers, our
enthusiastic ’Cuse fans and the folks at Old Market Pub
and with the Red Cross for a fun and rewarding day! As
our club emerges from the pandemic, look for more game
watches and other events in the months ahead.


